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The	University	of	Iowa	is	very	excited	to	announce	the	arrival	of	the	incoming	class	of	
the	Orthodontic	Residency	program,	2019-2021.	They	include	Dr.	Mitchell	Hemann	
(University	of	Minnesota),	Dr.	Samantha	Marti	(Marquette	University),	Dr.	Megan	Utter	
(University	of	Michigan),	Dr.	John	Welk	(University	of	Nebraska)	and	Dr.	Andrew	Welling	
(University	of	Iowa).	We	look	forward	to	welcoming	them	into	the	orthodontic	family!	
	
We	welcomed	new	staff	member,	Sue	Wollrab,	in	February,	as	Primary	Administrative	
Assistant.	Sue	has	been	employed	at	the	University	of	Iowa	for	29	years,	coming	from	
the	Department	of	Education.	Sue	brings	experience	with	grad	students,	coursework,	
and	a	wide	range	of	Administrative	Assistant	skills	she’s	learned	over	the	past	few	
decades.	
	
We	are	proud	to	announce	the	outstanding	graduating	Orthodontic	Class	of	2019!	Dr.	
Eric	Bell	will	be	practicing	near	St.	Paul,	Minnesota;	Dr.	Kirsten	Frazier	is	joining	Rose	
Orthodontics,	Bourbonnais,	Illinois;	Dr.	Paul	Hechler	will	be	joining	Hechler	
Orthodontics,	Overland	Park,	Kansas;	Dr.	Tom	Welk	will	be	at	Hollevoet	Orthodontics,	
Bismarck,	North	Dakota;	and	Dr.	Clint	Wire	will	be	practicing	at	Owen	and	Timock	
Orthodontics,	Fort	Collins,	Colorado.	We	wish	them	the	very	best	success	in	their	new	
endeavors.		
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